
JUST A FRIENDLY REMINDER

Please stop by our Lost and Found located 
in the CME Breezeway for items your child(ren) 

may be missing. Our Lost and Found area 
is full of coats, jackets, sweatshirts, 

lunchboxes, water bottles and other items. 
 

If you are missing anything, please 
stop by the school to look before March 1st. 

After March 1st, ALL ITEMS 
will be donated to charity.


